Jobs for Natives

WASHINGTON, D.C.-Twen-
ty five thousand dollars has been
allotted by the United States
Department of Labor, Manpo-
wer Division, under the Emer-
gency Employment Act to the
State of Alaska for the creation
of public service jobs to native
persons on Annette Island, ac-
cording to Congressman Nick
Begich.

Representative Begich  said
that the public-service jobs on
Indian reservations, as in other
communities throughout - the
country, will range across the
whole field of public services
such as health care, education,
fire protection, law enforce-
ment, housing, recreation and
administration.

The Alaska Democrat  was
careful to note that Indian offi-
cials themselves will determine
the kinds of jobs to be filled.



